Industria del Alcali, S.A. de C.V. ﬁ%,

June 22t 2018

Subject: Calcium Chloride FCC
To whom it may concern:

We at Industria del Alcali, Garcia N.L. México, as signed below, hereby state that the
Calcium Chloride FCC produced at this facility, does not contain Genetically Modified
Organism. '

The Calcium Chloride FCC is made in a continual process that does not come in
contact with any Genetically Modified Organism.

If you have any questions please contact our representative:
Chuck Hodgdon Tel. (281) 764-5018 in Houston, Tx.

Yours Truly,

Ing. Rubén Moireno Garza
R&D Manager
Industria del Alcali, S. A. de C. V.
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